
From: Judith Wendell <judith@sacredcurrents.com>
Subject: Year of the Water Dragon - Jan 23rd, 2012 - Happy New Year!

Date: July 12, 2012 3:18:13 PM PDT
To: kathy@canfielddesignstudios.com

Reply-To: judith@sacredcurrents.com

 
What is in store for you in 2012? - click here find out and to order a serpentine Rooster, Monkey or Rat -

the protective animals for the year.
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